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I strongly oppose SB210! 

 

Vote by mail is a vital aspect of democracy in Oregon and allows us to have one of 

the highest voter participation rates in the country. SB210 would disenfranchise a 

huge number of Oregonians who are not able to easily take time off work and/or 

travel to the polls on election day. It also adds friction to the voting process because 

we would no longer be able to vote and research at the same time. 

 

Please oppose SB210 and keep participation in our democracy accessible! 


